
 

Memorandum 22-058 
TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  RACHEL TUSSEY, CMC, DEPUTY CITY CLERK II 

DATE:  MARCH 21, 2022 

SUBJECT: AMENDING LIBRARY FEES FOR PRINTING/PHOTOCOPYING 
 

The Library Advisory Board held their annual review of the library fees, policies, and procedures at their March 
15, 2022 regular meeting.  At that meeting, the board approved the following motion to increase the printing 
and photocopying fees the library charges due to rising costs of materials: 

FAIR/DOLMA MOVE TO REVISE THE FEES FOR PRINTING AND PHOTOCOPYING IN THE LIBRARY AS FOLLOWS: 
• CHARGES FOR BLACK AND WHITE LETTER SIZE AND LEGAL SIZE INCREASE FROM $0.15 TO $0.25 
• CHARGES FOR COLOR LETTER SIZE AND LEGAL SIZE INCREASE FROM $0.50 TO $0.60 
• CHARGES FOR BLACK AND WHITE 11” X 17” PER SIDE INCREASE FROM $0.25 TO $0.35 

A minute excerpt of the LAB’s March 15th meeting is attached for more details. 

 

Recommendation 

Adopt Resolution 22-027 amending the fee schedule. 
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